
Rebecca Adelman <adelman@umbc.edu>

Need a quick statement of support for UGC form 

Caro <forestie@umbc.edu> Wed, Jan 20, 2021 at 1:21 PM
To: Rebecca Adelman <adelman@umbc.edu>

Dear Rebecca,
Good to hear from you.
Political Science has no objection to listing our cross-listed MCS 326/POLI 326 as an elective for your major.
Thank you, 
Carolyn

Carolyn Forestiere, Ph.D. (she, her, hers) 
Professor and Chair 
Department of Political Science 
University of Maryland, Baltimore County 
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